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April 1, 2022  
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing on Adoption of Spadra Basin Groundwater Sustainability Plan 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Spadra Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (GSA) will hold a Public 
Hearing on May 2, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. to adopt the Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) for the Spadra 
Basin.  The public hearing will be held virtually on WebEx. Participants may join at   
https://wvwd.webex.com/meet/spadra2 
 
The Spadra Basin GSA formed by the Walnut Valley Water District and City of Pomona, has prepared a 
GSP for the Spadra Basin, in alignment with the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA) of 
California. The Spadra Basin is a subbasin of the San Gabriel Valley Basin (No. 4-103) that is designated 
as a “very-low-priority” basin by the California Department of Water Resources (DWR). SGMA does not 
require that a GSP be prepared for the basin, however the legislation “encourages and authorizes” 
basins designated as very-low priority to be managed under a GSP. More information about the GSP is 
available at the GSA website: http://spadrabasin.com/ 
 
A draft GSP was posted to the GSA website in November 2021 and was presented at the Spadra Basin 
Advisory Committee meeting held on November 10, 2021, and there was a public and stakeholder 
review period through December 9, 2021. A final GSP was completed and posted for stakeholder and 
public review on January 19, 2022 and is available for download and viewing on the GSA website. A 
public and stakeholder review period was provided through February 19, 2022.  
 
The GSA will take further public comment regarding the final GSP at the May 2, 2022 public hearing and 
at the conclusion of that public hearing the GSA Executive Committee will consider adopting the GSP.   
 

PUBLIC HEARING DATE AND LOCATION: 3:30 p.m. May 2, 2022 by WebEx at 
https://wvwd.webex.com/meet/spadra2 
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